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St. Louis Imaginary Theater to Perform in Dexter
JUNE 18TH 2013 BY DEE LOFLIN

Written by
Dee Loflin, SMT Manager/Writer

Dexter, Missouri – Three Rivers College has over the last few years brought
great stage entertainment to the Tinnen Performing Arts Center in Poplar Bluff,
Missouri.  The Dexter Chamber of Commerce is partnering with Three Rivers with
a wonderful opportunity to bring the St. Louis Imaginary Theater for three matinee
performances to the Dexter Senior High School Auditorium.

The Velveteen Rabbit will be Saturday, November 16, 2013; The Lion, the Witch
and the Wardrobe will be Saturday, January 18, 2014; and The Tortoise and the
Hare will be Saturday, February 8, 2014.

Tickets will sell for just $5.00 each and what a enormous opportunity to bring a
great mode of entertainment to the youngsters of our community. To be a partner
in this effort, the contribution is only $125 per performance.  If sponsoring all three
performances, a total of 10 tickets will be included for each performance.

Sponsors will be acknowledged in the printed programs for each performance
and any other print material.  Sponsorships well be due by Monday, July 1, 2013
for all sponsorships. 

If you are interested in partnering with the Dexter Chamber of Commerce and
Three Rivers College, please send an email to Janet Coleman, Executive Director
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at info@dexterchamber.com. They would love for you to sponsor such a grand
event.
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